Representative Paul Holvey,
| am writing to express my concern over HB2498 and would like to ask you to not support it.

| believe this would drive up the cost of doing business both for employers and independent contractors,
reduce flexibility for many self- employed individuals, and is likely to spur litigation for Oregon businesses.

It is difficult enough to operate businesses, and this seems to serve no purpose, other than to make
it even more so.

Thank You,
Lynn Davies



